
Northwood-Kensett
Children’s Garden Preschool

Pre-K Learning 
Night 

Tuesday, April 1st
All students that are in the 4 year old preschool program and 

their parents, are invited to join us in the preschool rooms 
for a night of learning and fun.  Mr. Costello and Nurse 

Kaitlyn will start the night off by informing you of what will be 
needed for Kindergarten next year.  Next, there will be 

activities for you to explore, play, and learn with your child.  
We have the times listed below, so you can enjoy the 

activities with your child. 

If your last name begins with A-J your time will be from 
5:30 p.m. - 6:15 p.m.  

If your last name begins with K-Z your time will be from
 6:30 p.m. - 7:15 p.m.


